
Good evening parents/ caregivers and students 

 

The General Secretary of the Post Primary Teachers’ Association has advised the Board Chair of the 
immediate withdrawal of all strike notices currently in effect from the PPTA. 

 

What does this mean? 

Rostering home ends immediately. 

ALL year levels should attend each school day from now on. 

 

Take note: Regional Paid Union Meetings as notified will still take place. They are a legal entitlement 
and NOT strike action. 

PPTA members will discuss the arbitration process and the move onto individual employment 
agreements for all members from 1 July. 

 

Earlier today I sent out via email and also posted on our website (see Our News) what the Paid Union 
Meeting (28 June) and the Junior Report Meeting (29 June) mean for the schedule for the 2 days. 

4 periods (classes) are still happening on both days and students are expected to attend. Teaching 
and learning will occur. 

 

The success of the Senior Report Meeting in an afternoon slot has lead to the decision to use this 
time slot again for the juniors (Years 9 and 10). 

 

Kia kaha 

 

Tony Membery 

(Principal) 

 


